
Experience

WHITEPAGES INC.
Sr. UX Designer

Design team lead and mentor. 
Created brand guidelines and 
component-based design system 
with implementation strategy.

GROUPON INC.
Product Designer

Formed and lead highly 
collaborative cross-discipline 
teams that owned the design 
system, internal tools, and 
prototyping.

SUBSTANTIAL INC.
Sr. Product Designer

Design lead for large to small 
projects, worked closely with 
clients to define goals and 
with Engineering to deliver 
unique solutions.

THE LETTER FOX, LLC
Founder & Creator

Independently created several 
award-winning iOS apps from 
concept to sale.

Community Service

Gay City: Seattle’s LGBTQ Center
Volunteer

 

02/19 - 07/19

2017 - 02/19

2013 - 2017

 

2010 - 2013

KFOX.CO

Kevin Fox
kevin@kfox.co
(435) 513-0628

About

I’m a Full Stack Designer 
with nine years of experience 
building digital products 
for a variety of native 
platforms and the web. My 
current focus is building 
highly collaborative teams and 
processes that enable design 
and engineering to use the 
same language and resources, 
drastically improving the 
quality and speed of each 
other’s work.

I’m passionate about 
discovering and solving 
complex problems and I look 
forward to discussing how I 
can add value to your team.

Education & Skillset

B.F.A.
Human-Computer Interaction
University of Idaho

All major design tools
All major prototyping tools

Objective-C
Swift
HTML / CSS
JavaScript
Git

http://substantial.com
http://kfox.co

